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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

May 10., 1985

Mr. 0. L. Olson 1YMVR;-oizire W1 P ,ro>c' __I .
U. S. Department of Energy - Docket NO.
Richiand Operations Office PDR o
EWIF Froject Office LPDR _____

F. 0. B ox 550 Distribution: . D _

Richland, Washington 99J2-.52 ,2 / Us-/%

Dear Mr. Olson: f-
Dear r. Oson:(Return to WM, 623-SSI

While visiting the local NRC document reading area for the public
in the Richland Library yesterday, I was informed by the person in
charge of maintaining the NRC records that a RHO employee had in
the past removed documents from the reading area and replaced them
with other documents. The specific documents which were removed
were early issues of the DWIP Accessions List. A later version
of the List was given to the person in charge, however, the new
List does not contain all the inforation (lists of documents)
contained in the earlier List.

We request that documents not be removed from or added to the
reading area's document files. Those documents are intended for
public review and use and to indicate to the public the
information pertinent to project activities available to the
Staff for its considerations.

Please advise the respective DOE contractors who may have
opportunity to visit the reading area oTf our desire to maintain
an accurate and complete file.

F. Robert Cook
Senior On-Site
Licensing
Representative
BWIP

cc:
E. B. Ash, RHO
W. J. Olmstead NRC/OELD
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Record Note for letter to Olson of 5/10/85:
This letter was prepared after discLLssion with R. E. Browning on
5/9 and N. Sti:Ll and J. Surineier on 5/10.
NRC/WM dist:
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